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Homedale School 

District #370 

Memo 

To: Board of Trustees, R. Sauer- Superintendent, A.Winters -Principal 

From: Nick Ketterling -Activity Director  

CC:  

Date: March 2016 

Re: Board Report 

  The end of February was very exciting for our boys’ basketball teams. Our 7th grade team went 
into the tournament as the 5th seed. They won their game the first night and fought hard but ended up 
losing the second night to Fruitland. Our 8th grade boys’ team went into the tournament as the number 
2 seed. They represented Homedale well in the championship game, but came up short to Fruitland.  

 We will be starting track season on the 28th of March. We had an interest meeting last Thursday. 
I am very excited for the amount of students that have been talking to me and others about coming out 
for track this year. I thought last year went very well with the changes that had been made. I hope we 
can only improve our numbers and students abilities as we move in to the future. 

 

  

 


